Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

From: Mustonen, Kevin (MPCA)

Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 2:53 PM
To: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

Subject: RE: sorry

Okay.

Quick update: Arthur Usan (218-340-6706) called me this morning and we had a brief discussion regarding the site. | told
him that you would call him in the next day or so. He mentioned that he is thinking of suing Steve Pelto (MMT Heating and
Cooling) for slowing down the well replacement process. We should proceed ASAP with addressing the Radco well.

-Kevin

From: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 2:49 PM
To: Mustonen, Kevin (MPCA)

Subject: sorry

Busy day, | am still trying to contact John Klaers at City of Hermantown. Anyways, I'll call you first thing tomorrow...

Andy Eddy

651-757-2331

Project Manager

MPCA - Petroleum Remediation
Email: andrew.eddy(@state.mn.us




